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We are excited to share some construction and renovation progress with everyone.  

 

Exterior Dining and Entrance Site Work 

Our solarium and our new entrance is closer to being 

finished in glass.  Once installed, the glass will really 

complete the look and give our community an amazing 

window to enjoy sunlight through.     

 

Work is going to commence on the actual roofing and 

then work can begin on our new entrance doors. Our 

new welcome desk, centrally located to between both 

buildings, will feature a lovely concierge style and 

approach.  We look forward to welcoming you! 

 

We understand that securing our community is important and we are taking every 

measure into consideration, both through construction and through training for our 

team. We’ll enjoy more light filled spaces and open spaces, but we’ll also ensure that 

these new spaces include safety features as well.  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

Inside the dining spaces, you can start to see the beautiful new finishes, which is very 

exciting. As you walk through the space, you can see ceiling tiles being installed, 

sprinkler heads being finished in the acoustic tiles, paint on walls, wallpaper being 

applied and other touches that really start to show off how amazing the finished space 

will be.  



 

 

Pictured here, not in its full glory, is our focal point of the dairy 

kitchen….our pizza oven!  

 

We can’t wait to show this installed with the beautiful mosaic 

tile behind it; hoping to share that in our next construction 

update. I can smell the pizza already!   

 

Upcoming Work 

As this memo is being written, the kitchen equipment is 

being unloaded; induction burners, hot wells, cold wells, 

Panini press, refrigerators and grab and go cooler are all 

being staged to be installed inside of the next two working 

weeks.  

 

As soon as this kitchen work is completed, we will be 

installing a hearing loop which will help our community hear 

better in our spaces and enable our residents and 

community members to better enjoy programming.  

 

We are so grateful to the funders, public and private donors, who have helped make 

this ground floor project a reality. We have great appreciation to all who are providing 

financial support for this incredible transformation. 

 

We’d like to take a moment to share some additional gratitude as well; we’ve gotten 

such wonderful feedback about how many of our residents and their families read 

these newsletters and are following this project. We can’t wait to open this space and 

bring the food closer to our community.   

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane 


